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There are few who have worked in the condominium management industry that did not know and
love Michael Keane. Michael was one of a handful of accountants that specialized in condominium
accounting. He was an inspiration to all of us with his good humor and upbeat personality. Keane
assisted me and the associations I manage, with many difficult transitions and multi-million dollar
constructions projects with great success. Whenever I was stressed out about a project we were
working on, I would call Mike. Larger than life, Mike had a way to make me feel better every time. It
is with sadness that we look on his passing as we will truly miss Mike, but we are left with fond
memories of his life and devotion to our industry.
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